
TOWN OF HOLDERNESS 
PLANNING BOARD 

MEETING WILL BE HELD VIA ZOOM 
Tuesday, February 2, 2021 at 6:30 P.M. 

 

AGENDA 
 

Please note: Due to the ongoing emergency orders in place, the Board is operating under RSA 91-A:2 that 
allows for remote participation by Board Members. If you would like to attend the meeting remotely, 
please contact the Land Use Boards Assistant by email landuse@holderness-nh.gov or by phone 968-2145. 
 

CALL TO ORDER: 
 

ROLL CALL OF MEMBERS: 
Robert Snelling, Chairman Angi Francesco, Vice Chairman Carl Lehner, Member    
Donna Bunnell, Secretary Ronald Huntoon, Member  Peter Francesco, Ex-Officio  
Louis Pare, Member  Janet Cocchiaro, Alternate Member 
 
Public Hearing:  Proposed Zoning Amendment- Non-Residential Solar Collection Systems 
The Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing to begin a discussion of the regulation of Non-Residential 
Solar Collection Systems.  
 

 
OTHER BUSINESS: 

1. Next Meeting –  Tuesday, February 25, 2021 
Tuesday, March 16, 2021 at 6:30PM 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 
 
 

mailto:landuse@holderness-nh.gov

